
August 7, 1997

760

Melissa Scribner
#60
8735 Independence Avenue
Canoga Park CA 91304-6209

FEDERAL TRADE COMMISSION
600 Pennsylvania Avenue NW
Washington D.C. 20580

RE: Made-In-U.S.A. Standards

Dear Sir or Madam:

In short, for the sake of the American workers, please do not water
down the made-in-U.S.A.  standards.

Thanks.

Very truly yours, ,

Melissa Scribner
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